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Dear Parents, 
 
This letter is to inform you that children attending pre-schools in New Jersey are 
required to receive one dose of annual influenza vaccine between September 1st  
and December 31st for the current school year.   
 
Documentation that your child received the flu vaccine must be sent into school. Proof of 
immunization is a note from your doctor stating the month, day, and year the vaccine was 
given. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 908-735-8512 Ext 500 or email jsedlacek@cpsnj.org, if you have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Jen Sedlacek RN 
School Nurse 
CPS Health Office 
 


